
Maths
We have looked at finding the same amount of money and
matching it up to the correct amount. We were also learning
about finding the difference between two different amounts. 
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English
This week was book week. The whole school was given the task to
learn a poem to recite. Our poem was ‘Watching a Bee’ by Wes
McGee. The children were in split into 6 different groups for the 6
verses to the poem. The children learnt their verse along with
actions. They performed the poem to the rest of the school. 

Well done Year Two!

PE
On Monday we had our first football session. This session was
focused on dribbling. The children had to first dribble round a
designated area, following this they had to dribble through coned
gates and be in control of their ball. At the end of the sessions we
played a game where a couple of children were sharks whilst the
others were fish. The sharks had to try a kick out the other
children’s football whilst they were dribbling 



Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Pattanshetti Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
The children are now onto the next stage of Ninja Spellings
this term. If your child is in Group B but is finding it too
hard please come and talk to me as we can either group or
they can learn the first six of Group B. Here are their
spellings for next week:


